Change of Meeting Date Due to Blackout NEW DATE: THURSDAY, APRIL 16, 1942

ADDED FEATURE

Mr. L. E. Reed, Engineer with the Potomac Electric Power Company, will give an interesting report on the National Training Conference on Aerial Bombardment Protection. This meeting was held in New York during the week of February 16-24, under the auspices of The United States Office of Civilian Defense, United States Office of Education and New York University College of Engineering. The conference was attended by engineering teachers and municipal engineers and architects from all parts of the United States.

Mr. Reed represented the Washington Section of American Institute of Electrical Engineers,